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NSW PSSA ATHLETICS
Six of our Junior School students represented the College and NSW Combined
Independent Schools at the NSW PSSA Athletics Championships over the last two days.

Willow and Anthony ran in the 9 year 100m events yesterday, qualifying for the Semi Finals this
morning. Willow placed 11th in NSW for the 9 year 100m sprint, narrowly missing a place in the
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Finals. Anthony placed 2nd in his semi final. In a very close Final, he finished 8th in NSW in the 9
year boys 100m sprint.

Our Senior Girls relay team ran well in the heats and comfortably progressed to the Semi Finals.
They placed 3rd in their Semi Final and qualified for the Final. Combining well as a team, the girls
finished 5th in the State. Congratulations Ella, Ilena, Sara and Emiliija on your awesome
achievement!

We are so proud of all these students. Well done!

 

Mrs Sharon Evans
P-6 Sports & TAP Coordinator
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